
Dear Parents, 
 
Hello!  Bonjour!  My name is Linda Borgia.  My family and I moved to South 
Florida from Canada in 2000.  I have been married to my wonderful husband, 
Martin, since 1988.  We have been blessed with three great children – Samuel, 
Stephanie, and Daniel – who all graduated from Morningside Academy!   
 
Samuel just got married on August 14 and has moved to Port St. Lucie with his 
wife, Shayla.  Stephanie is a nurse at Tradition here in Port St. Lucie.  Daniel is 
married to Emily and God has blessed them with two children, Isaiah and Lily, so 
Martin and I are proud grandparents!!  They are expecting their third child in 
December.  By the way, we are all bilingual (English/French) so I enjoy sharing 
some French words with my students through song and in everyday vocabulary.   
 
I have my Bachelor of Education from the University of Winnipeg in Manitoba, 
Canada.  I taught in a Christian School in West Palm Beach for six years before 
coming here to Morningside Academy in 2007 where I have taught First and 
Third Grades. Including my teaching experience in Canada I have taught first, 
third, fourth, fifth, and sixth grades.   
 
 I love teaching First Grade and am so excited to be teaching at Morningside 
Academy.  It is a true blessing for me to be able to simultaneously teach 
academics and share God’s Word with these precious little children.  My goal is 
to have a classroom environment that is peaceful, but stimulating in daily 
learning.   
 
It is always a joy for me to have the opportunity to meet the parents of my students 
and to work together for the best of each child.  Good communication is crucial 
and I would like to correspond with you frequently either by our Wednesday packet, 
notes in the assignment book, or by e-mail at Lborgia@morningsideacademy.com 
.   
 
It is my prayer that each child in my class succeeds academically, but even more 
important that they come to know Jesus Christ as their personal Lord and Savior.   
 
One of my favorite Bible verses is:  
 

Proverbs 3:5-6 
 “Trust in the Lord with all your heart  

and lean not on your own understanding;  
in all your ways submit to him,  

and he will make your paths straight.” 
 
May God bless you and your family! 
 
 
 
Mrs. Borgia 
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